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Husch Blackwell Sanders Awarded 
2008 Washington University Black 
Law Student Association’s Law Firm 
Diversity Award
Husch Blackwell Sanders LLP proudly accepted the 2008 Washington 
University Black Law Student Association’s Law Firm Diversity Award.  Carrie 
L. Hermeling and Errin R. Braddock accepted the award on behalf of the firm 
at the 4th Annual BLSA Dinner on February 9, 2008.  This year marked the 
first time a law firm received the Diversity Award.

As part of its long-term recruitment program, Husch Blackwell Sanders 
supports efforts of diverse law student organizations, including Washington 
University’s BLSA Chapter, by mentoring students and sponsoring and actively 
participating in their activities.
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